
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Emergency Management Plan Update 

DEPARTMENT: Fire 

STAFF CONTACT: Robert Isbell 

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Consider approval of the updated Emergency Management Plan. 

 BACKGROUND: 

The Emergency Management Plan needs periodic updates with names and phone numbers.  Stephenville’s plan 
was updated in 2009.   

 FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

None 

 ALTERNATIVES 

Not approve the plan, however many State and Federal Grants are contingent on a current plan approved by the 
Governor’s Office of Emergency Management.  


